
Aashirvachan Ceremony 
 

 

This auspicious event was held on 4th February 2011 inthe White House 

Court just after the morning assembly. As the name suggests 

‘Aashirvachan’, the main purpose of this event was to bless the class X 

students and offer them valuable advice for the upcoming board 

examinations. The Principal of our school, Mr. A.K. Das gave his valuable 

time to address the students and inspire them to achieve great heights. The 

Vice-Principal, Mr. Anant V.D. Thapliyal, Co-ordinator-Middle School , 

Mr. Lalit Mohan Sharma, the Headmistress, Mrs. Arti Kohli and Mrs. Anita 

Dutta including other teachers were equally involved in offering a piece 

advice each. The occasion came to an end by presenting the students with 

stationery as a token of luck. 

 

 


